
NOTICE 

 

The village of Ashley will be accepting bid 

proposal for the following: 

 

• 850 linear feet of Sidewalk 

• Replacement and installation of 

lighting fixtures in The Depot building. 

 

Please call the Department of Public 

Works at (989)847-2426 for bid 

specifications.  Bids will be accepted 

through September 12, 2024 at 4pm and 

can be received at the Ashley Village 

Office, P.O. Box 158, Ashley, MI  48806 or 

request by email to 

villageclerk@ashleyvillage.net 

 

The Village of Ashley reserves the right to 

accept and/or reject any and all 

proposals, and to make the award in the 

best interest of the Village. 

 

President, Ann Paksi 
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